We had an amazing weekend!

th In the event you missed it, make sure you go to the
Facebook page for pictures and some quick stories.
(www.facebook.com/tugboatroundup)

We had a strong showing of boats, vendors who
showed a nice selection of wares, a really good mix
of music groups through the weekend and fantastic

fireworks!
Our Tug Talk program was really well attended
with a mix of engaging speakers and we expect this

program to just get stronger in the coming years.
From Fireboats to working tugs, antique tugs, a
state tender and the really fun Shoofly Pie, there

were things for everybody to see.
The mini-tugs had a blast - and of course, that
means we're having fun just watching them! Boats

went out on the push-off's in the Hudson, The
Farmer’s Market ran all weekend and kids activities
at Lock 2 range from a fire safety obstacle course to
pony rides to a bouncy slide and face-painting!

The new addition of The Tugboat Trolley was a
success, too. The trolley provided shuttle service
from remote parking locations and was busy all day,
right through the fireworks, on Saturday.

Our feature boats included the John J Harvey and
the W.0. Decker.

We’'re committed to making the Tugboat Roundup
better every year and we’re looking forward to
seeing you.
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